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Dear Readers,

My brother and I founded The Conservative Book Society with a singular aim in mind: promote books and ideas

that matter.

As Wesley and I began growing our families and expanding our businesses, we became convinced of certain
truths. It’s clear to us that the United States thrives when conservative principles are at the heart of our national

discourse. Books have the power to encourage those ideals so we can all prosper individually and as a nation.

Conservatism is sometimes fuzzy, and more often mischaracterized, but it's simple to us. While conservatives
offer a diversity of ideas and come from many walks of life, we all believe in individual freedom, free markets,
God, limited government, and the principles enshrined in the Declaration of Independence and codified in the
United States Constitution. Along with these core principles are values we should all strive towards. Among
them are things like hard work, honesty, character, self-control, respect for others, and just treatment of

everyone. Our job is recommending books that honor those principles and values.

As you follow along, we ask two things: 1) Keep us honest by offering constructive feedback, and 2) share our
love of great books with your friends and family. We can do wonderful work with your help, but it takes faithful

partners to help promote these values.

The United States of America is too special to let slip away. It is our hope that an intellectually armed citizenry

can help combat the forces of wickedness tearing away at this “last and greatest bastion of freedom.”

Sincerely,

Johr:ifl. Henderson
The Conservative Book Society



